Memorandum
To: Model Public-Health-Emergency Authority Act committee members, advisors, and observers
From: Diane Boyer-Vine, Chair
Heidi Tseu, Vice-Chair
Professor Gatter, Reporter
Re: November drafting committee meeting

Date: October 21, 2022

Our November drafting committee meeting will be held on November 11 and 12 in a hybrid format. This
memorandum serves as our agenda for that two-day meeting.

We plan to spend the first day of the meeting discussing the memorandum prepared by Professor
Gatter for our Zoom meeting on September 12, 2022, a copy of which is attached along with the draft
act prepared for the 2022 annual meeting. While we discussed certain issues during that Zoom meeting,
we were unable to review the entire memorandum.

On the second day of the meeting, we will return to the issues we discussed on September 12 on which
we did not reach resolution, including whether the model act should contain a hard stop for an
emergency declaration issued by a Governor.

Our goal is to reach resolution on most, if not all, of the issues raised in Professor Gatter’s
memorandum. We would then redraft the model act for our Spring drafting committee meeting. If
necessary, we may also hold a Zoom meeting in January or February.

There is a committee dinner on Friday night. We look forward to seeing you in New York City or on
Zoom for a productive drafting committee meeting.



